
.-..
,

.

August 12, 1982 soil and materials
engineers, Inc

34403 CLENDALE AVENUE

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission LivoNIA, MICH GAN 43150

Region III (3 0 1 525-0310

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 UE"S,*e7aIll*
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Attention: D. J. Sreniawski, Chief mem io owm e e

Materials Radiation Protection ||',",|f"|||C, ,,.
Section 2

RE: Notice of Violation Response
License No. 21-17158-02

Gentlemen:

In response to your letter of July 14, 1982, we make the following
submittal: -

VIOLATION #1

1. All gauges have been wipe-tested since May 27, 1982 No problems
were found.

2. As a minimum, each gauge will be wipe-tested on the first working
day, five months after the most recent wipe-test for that gauge.
A calendar will be set-up in the record book for the gauges and the
due date for the next scheduled wipe-test marked on the calendar.
The calendar will be monitored on a weekly basis to make sure the
tests are performed in a timely manner.

3. Full compliance has been achieved as of June 10, 1982.

VIOLATION #2

1. License renewed May 21,1982 (License #21-17158-02).

2. In December of 1986, we will file for renewal of our existing
license. This should provide ample time to complete and process
any necessary paperwork.

3. Full compliance was achieved May 21, 1982.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours ,
8208300077 820823
NMS LIC30

S0Il AND MATERIALS ENGINEERS, INC. 21-17158-02 PDR

(At> Y mn.

Frank A. Henderson
Radiation Safety Officer au;e_ a'''
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